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 Rod Gray SUPC2017/0733/P 14/02/2017  14:24:35 I comment on behalf of the Inland Waterways Association (IWA).

We welcome the commitment to analysing the effect of changes in wind conditions due to the 

development, particularly tall buildings, on boats navigating the Regents Canal and will expect 

mitigating measures to be identified in the detailed proposals.  We also welcome the commitment to 

evaluating the effect of the development on daylight and sunlight levels specifically on the adjacent 

canal. 

In relation to the removal of construction waste and spoil from the site, we recommend that use of the 

canal for this purpose should be properly evaluated.

Regards,

Rod Gray

Planning Officer,

NE London branch

Inland Waterways Association.

1 Elgin Road

London N22 7UE
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